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Christmas Tree / Party – 15th December 

This year the Christmas Tree/Party will be held at 

the Warialda Pool. The Pool has been booked for  

12-2pm. Permission notes have been sent home this 

week. 

Parents are to provide gifts from Santa. These can 

be dropped at school. Gifts do need not be expensive. 

Gifts need to be clearly marked. Pre-schoolers are 

also invited to attend. 

 

Library Books   

Mrs Pidgeon would like all library books returned this week. She will be starting to 

stocktake in the next week. Please have a hunt round. Some students have more 

than one book on loan. 

 

 

Mrs Sullivan’s Readers 

Mrs Sullivan would like all reader books to be returned this week. 

 

P & C Raffles 

The P & C would like to thank everyone who helped (be it by selling tickets, buying 

tickets or delivering meat trays) over the last four weeks with the Friday Night 

raffles at the Golden Grain. A special thank you must go to Katrina Smith for 

organising the meat trays. A total of $579.00 was raised over the four weeks. As 

you can see this is a significant fundraiser for the P & C, please consider helping 

with future raffles as it raises much appreciated funds for our school. It all 

helps. Thank you.  

Jill Walker 

 

 

The Calendar 

Term 4 

December 

Thurs 11th Presentation 

Night 

Mon 15th Christmas Tree – 

Warialda Pool 12- 2pm 

Wed 17th Last Day 2014 
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Head Lice 

Parents have reported a case of Head Lice. Parents are asked to check their 

child's hair. 

 

Hot Chip Day-Wednesday 10th December 

Kerry Munn will be having a HOT CHIP DAY on Wednesday 10th
. 

Cost will be $2 a Bucket of Hot Chips. Please remember to bring your money 

on the day.  

 

Presentation Night Thursday 11th December. 
7pm start 

Organisation on the night. 

All students are to be in full school uniform.  

We ask that everyone be seated at 6.50pm . 

Performance Costumes: 

The school has organised most costumes. Costumes need to be at school 

Wednesday. Costumes will be stored and students will change before their 

performance. 

Families are asked to bring a cake or slice to share at the conclusion of the 

evening. 

Families with pre-schoolers please keep them seated with the family during the 

evening plays and formal proceedings. Thank you for your cooperation on this 

matter. 

Presentation Night Costumes. 

K-2 costumes: Costumes will be supplied by school. 

3-6 costumes:  Girls will need a white T-Shirt. Boys will need a coloured T-Shirt.  

 

Swim School/Carnival 

This year’s swimming School was a great success. It was pleasing to see the 

progress of all our students gaining confidence in the water and demonstrating 

swimming skills. Swim Certificates were  presented on Wednesday. 

A Big Thank you to all our helpers (Parents/ Grand Parents), staff and an extra 

Big Thank You to Mrs Brett for organising swim school this year.  

Swimming Champions will be announced on Presentation Night. Students 

representing the school at the zone swim carnival (McKechnie Shield) will be 

informed next year. 
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Canteen 

There is only two days of canteen left. The following is what is still available to 

order on the Menu for these days. 

 

Chicken Noodles, Chicken Nuggets, Seasoned Wedges, Sweet Chilli 

Tenders (Either in a Wrap or by themselves),  Macaroni & Cheese Pasta, 

Ravioli Napolitano Pasta, Chicken & Gravy Rolls, Poppers & Icy Poles. 

THE UNIFORM SHOP WILL BE OPEN ON 

WEDNESDAY 10TH DECEMBER FOR THE 

PURCHASING OF NEW UNIFORMS.  

Note – This is the only time parents will be able 

to purchase uniforms this year. 
Note: Recent arrival – Girls Navy A Line skirts/shorts $15. 

 

2014 Canteen Roster Term 4 

 
Monday Canteen  Friday Canteen Friday Fruit Roster 

8th December Jodi Rigby  12th December NO CANTEEN  

15th December NO CANTEEN  19th December NO SCHOOL  

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

“Gingerbread Cookies” 
 

To decorate and take at the Moree Anglican Church. 

Date: Saturday, 6th December 

Time: 10-11am or 2.30-3.30pm 

Prices: $6 for 3 biscuits or $10 for a tree kit. 

Cookie kits are available to purchase on the day. All children must be accompanied 

by an adult. 

Phone Claire on 0477 522 070 to reserve your kit or for more information. 
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Pally Campdraft Yards and Arena 

Committee are running a 100 CLUB 

RAFFLE 

To Be Drawn At The Pallamallawa Hall 

Committee Christmas Bingo Party on 

Saturday 13th December 2014. 

There are only 100 tickets available, 

costing $20 each, the winner will 

receive 

$1000  
Tickets are available from Lynette Taunton at Pallamallawa Post Office or you 
can contact Jill Walker on 0400347191 or  Les Rigby or Craig Haley to arrange to 

buy a ticket. 
Monies raised will go towards a permanent campdraft arena and yards at Pally Rec Ground. 

 

Each ticket has a hundred to one chance of winning $1000 – Great Odds 

Pally’s having a Party 
And we want you to come 

Hosted by the War Memorial & 

 Hall Committee 

Saturday 13th Dec at 3.30pm 

Bring your family & friends along to the Hall 

And have a game of BINGO- starting at 4 Entertainment by the MOREE TOWN BAND 

From 5.30 

We’re having a Christmas Cake Competition 

& Face painting for the Kids 

So bring a Plate & Join our Sausage Sizzle for Dinner 

For more details Ph- David 67549599 or Kath 67549382                                              

                                     

 

Tickets make a great Christmas Present! 


